
Message from Mrs Teer

The sun is out!

The children have been able to spend more time 

outside this week. Year 5’s did amazing at the Tag 

Rugby event. They demonstrated great teamwork and 

leadership skills. 

I am so proud of our boys football team who 

performed amazingly in the Bishop Bewick Cup this 

week. 

I have loved being able to pop into classrooms more 

this week looking at how well our staff provide quality 

first teaching to support all of our learners and how 

they are ensuring our curriculum is becoming more 

enquiry based. 

I hope you all have a lovely (and sunny) weekend!

Mrs Teer
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Our Stars this week were nominated for:

☺Being caring towards upset friends

☺ Increased effort in independent writing

☺Excellent improvement in writing and 

reading

☺Focused writing

☺Fantastic attitude towards learning

☺Excellent attitude and participation in tag 

rugby

☺Demonstrating excellent leadership and 

teamwork skills

Class News

Seedlings: Another great week! This week we have learned 

about lighthouses and have especially enjoyed our outdoor 

area in the wonderful weather. 

Saplings: We’ve had a fantastic week learning about the 

‘Rainbow Fish.’ You are all doing fantastic writing. Well 

done! 

Sycamores:  We have enjoyed writing independent diary 

entries this week – everyone has worked super hard. 

Poplars: This week we have been fantasticwith fractions! 

Maples: Maple class have used the afternoons this week to 

begin their Lego project where they have created lights and 

stands. 

Elms: We have produced fantastic story endings this week, 

filled with figurative language to create vivid images in the 

readers’ heads! 

Hawthorns: Hawthorns have worked extremely hard in 

Maths all week, dealing with all types of angles. 

Chestnuts: Revision, revision, revision again this week for 

Year 6! They have been working harder than ever in recent 

weeks and are so ready to sit their SATs next week. Make 

sure you all enjoy some fun in the sun this weekend and get 

lots of well-earned rest. 

Weekly Attendance

Saplings – 94.79%

Sycamores – 99.14%

Poplars – 95.83%

Maples – 96.30%

Elms – 99.17%

Hawthorns – 91.67%

Chestnuts – 98.33%

Coming up next 

week:

Monday - 

Thursday: Year 6 

SATs week

Monday – Year 1 

phonics meeting 

@ 3.30pm

Aspire to Inspire Focus for this term:     Faith Focus for this Term:

Independence and Leadership      Tolerance and Courage

 

Rainbow Awards

Well done to Abby from Year 4 and 

Grace from Year 2 who received 

rainbow badges today for exceptional 

acts of kindness, Please ask your child 

why they received this award. 
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